ount Dora Podiatry

Janet L. Black, D.P.M., P.A.
Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery
Board certified in foot surgery
Fellow, American College of Foot & Ankle Surgery

Welcome to our office!

We have enclosed some very important forms for you to fill out. Please be as accurate, thorough and thoughtful as
possible. If you have any questions regarding these forms, please call the office (352) 385-9156 and one of the staff
will answer your question(s). Please remember to bring this paperwork with you to your appointment. If you need to
reschedule your appointment, we ask that you give us at least 24 hours notice.

Please plan to arrive for your initial visit at least 10-15 minutes before your appoimntment. Allow some extra time to
locate the office. When you arrive, we will take your completed paperwork and assemble a chart. We will need to
make a copy of your insurance card and driver’s license. In most cases, we will call your msurance company for
verification of coverage, benefits and exclusions (services and/or items your insurance will not allow). You are
responsible for deductibles, co-pays, co-insurance and non-covered services and/or items; and are due at the time of
service. Ultimately, your insurance coverage 1s between you and your insurance company.

Please wear comfortable clothing for your visit. It is best to wear shorts or pants that can be easily moved up to your
knees to allow the doctor to examine your ankles and legs, if necessary. Sometimes our office 1s rather cool, so bring a
sweater or wrap if you chill easily. If you are uncomfortable for any reason, please let us know. We want your visit to
be as pleasant as possible.

Please refrain from wearing strong perfume/cologne, as allergies are a problem for others in the office. Cell phones
must be turned off when in the exam rooms. Children under the age of 18 are not permitted in the exam rooms

unless they are the patient.

We are glad you chose Dr. Black as your podiatric physician. Please, enter with a smile and clean feet.
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